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Hayley Kelly

From: Historic Environment <historic.environment@hants.gov.uk>
Sent: 23 February 2024 15:33
To: Hayley Kelly
Subject: RE: Consultation for 24/00024/HSE - Kirklands  Church Road North Waltham

Hampshire RG25 2BL

**** PLEASE NOTE: This message has originated from a source external to Basingstoke &
Deane Borough Council, and has been scanned for viruses. Basingstoke and Deane Borough
Council reserves the right to store and monitor e-mails ****

Dear Ms. Kelly,

Consultation for 24/00024/HSE - Kirklands Church Road North Waltham Hampshire RG25 2BL

Thank you for your consultation. Given the relatively small scale of the proposal, I do not wish to raise any
archaeological issues.

Yours sincerely,

Thom Hayes BA(Hons) MRes, ACIfA
Senior Archaeologist

Waste and Environmental Services
Universal Services
Hampshire County Council
Three Minsters House
The Castle, Winchester
Hampshire SO23 8UD
Email: thom.hayes@hants.gov.uk
Phone: 0370 779 3795

-----Original Message-----
From: hayley.kelly@basingstoke.gov.uk <hayley.kelly@basingstoke.gov.uk>
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 2:42 PM
To: Historic Environment <historic.environment@hants.gov.uk>
Subject: Consultation for 24/00024/HSE - Kirklands Church Road North Waltham Hampshire RG25 2BL

Caution: This is an external email and could contain malicious content. Do not open any links or attachments if you
were not expecting them. If the e-mail looks suspicious, please report via the 'Report Phishing' Button found on your
toolbar.

Please find attached a planning consultation letter

Data Protection – personal data you provide to the council will be processed in line with the General Data Protection
Regulation (GDPR) and Data Protection Act 2018. For more information on how your information is used; how we
maintain the security of your information and your rights, including how to access information that we hold on you
and how to complain if you have any concerns about how your personal details are processed, please see our
privacy statement at https://www.basingstoke.gov.uk/privacystatement
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This Email, and any attachments, may contain Protected or Restricted information and is intended solely for the
individual to whom it is addressed. It may contain sensitive or protectively marked material and should be handled
accordingly. If this Email has been misdirected, please notify the author immediately. If you are not the intended
recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any of the information contained in it or attached,
and all copies must be deleted immediately. Whilst we take reasonable steps to try to identify any software viruses,
any attachments to this Email may nevertheless contain viruses which our anti-virus software has failed to identify.
You should therefore carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any documents. Basingstoke and Deane
Borough Council will not accept any liability for damage caused by computer viruses emanating from any
attachment or other document supplied with this e-mail. All GCSx traffic may be subject to recording and / or
monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation


